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STONE ST MARY’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Caring Growing Shining Together’ 

Dear Parents 
 

Can you believe that we are nearly at the 

end of Term 3 – where have the weeks 

gone! It has been a really busy term with 

lots of fantastic events and learning. 

Well done to all of our pupils and staff 

for all of their hard work this term to 

ensure that this all happens so well. 

 

Class Worship 

Congratulations to Lions, Beetles, 

Jaguars and Dolphins class who have 

performed their class worships this 

term.  They were both very informative 

and showed off the class learning as well 

as reflecting on the school vision and 

values.   

Thank you to all the Parents who 

attended and supported these worships – 

the children love to see you watching 

them! 

 

Parents’ Online Safety Workshops 

Many thanks to all those parents that 

attended this very useful online safety 

workshop. It was great to be able to 

share information with you all. 

 

Thank you also for all of the positive 

feedback received from those parents 

that attended and the helpful comments 

for ideas around future workshops. 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

2024 

Children are welcome to 

dress up as their favourite 

book character in aid of 

World Book Day. 

 

Book tokens will be distributed to the 

children that may be exchanged for one 

of the Free World Book Day books 

available from participating booksellers or 

use to get £1.00 off any full price book 

instead.   

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ Evening 

will take place on : 

 

Tuesday 19th March – 3.30pm – 6.30pm 

and Thursday 21st March – 4.30pm – 

7.00pm 

 

An email notification will be sent to invite 

you to book your appointment time online 

– please look out for this! 

 

We will be sending out, after half term, 

some questions for you to consider before 

your appointment so that the discussion 

around your child’s progress and outcomes 

is more collaborative and effective. 

Please ensure you look at and consider 

these questions before your appointment. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 
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Young Voices At The O2 

Some of our children from Year 4, 5 and 

6 attended the Young Voices concert at 

the O2.   

The children had spent weeks practising 

and finally got to perform on Friday 19th 

January.  All their hard work paid off as 

they all sang their hearts out and were 

amazing!   

 

Lots of memories have been made that 

will last a lifetime. 

 

 
 

 

Netball Match 

On Tuesday 23rd 

January, the school 

netball team played 

brilliantly against 

Wentworth in their 

3rd Netball match of 

the league.  

 

They showed great determination, 

teamwork and sportsmanship and drew 

with an amazing score of 2-2.  

Well done team!.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

P.E. Days Reminder 

P.E. DAYS Children to come into school in 

P.E. clothes: 

 

Year 1      Monday  

Year 2     Thursday  

Year 3      Wednesday  

Year 4      Tuesday 

Year 5      Monday   

Year 6      Friday 

 

Please ensure that on PE days the 

children are wearing the following: 

 

• Black joggers or leggings 

• T-shirt in the colour of their 

house 

• School jumper or sweatshirt 

• Trainers 

 

 
 

Children should not be wearing any other 

sweatshirt or tracksuits – thank you for 

your support with this. 
 

 

Parking 

Please think 

about how you 

are driving and 

parking and 

remember that 

parking across neighbours driveways is 

just not acceptable and think about how 

you would feel if it was happening to you.  

 

Many thanks to all those parents who are 

respectful and always think of others 

when they are driving and parking around 

the school. 
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E-Safety workshop  

Monday 5th February was Safer Internet 

Day. We marked the occasion by having a 

company come in to perform a ‘Wind in 

The Willows’ themed online safety show, 

which taught us about the importance of 

limiting our screen time and 

remembering to speak to our friends 

about how we're feeling & going out in 

the fresh air to help us stay healthy.  

 

The Children also participated in ‘Be 

Internet Legends’ online assembly which 

reminded them not to give out 

passwords, how to tell the difference 

between real and fake news/posts and 

how to report misuse online. They also 

completed follow up learning/discussions 

from this. 

 

 
 

 

Half Term Holiday 

The last day in school for Term 3 is 

Friday 9th February and children return 

to school on Monday 19th Febraury.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely holiday and look 

forward to seeing you all back for Term 

4! 

 

Regards 

Mrs Jane Rolfe, Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Please make sure you write all of the 

dates into your diary for Term 4 so that 

you do not miss anything! 
Mon 19th 

Feb 

Back to School 

– Term 4 

begins 

 

Weds 

21st Feb 

Crickets Class 

worship 

9.15am 

Weds 

28th Feb 

Dragonflies 

Class Worship 

9.15am 

Weds 

6th Mar 

Grasshoppers 

Class worship 

9.15am 

Thur 7th 

Mar 

World Book 

Day 

Children 

to dress 

up as book 

character 

Tues 

12th Mar 

Trust 

Development 

Day 

Children 

do not 

attend 

school 

Weds 

13th  

Mar 

Sharks Class 

worship 

9.15am 

Fri 15th 

Mar 

Red Nose Day 

– Non Uniform 

Day 

Donation 

buckets on 

playground 

Mon 18th 

& Tues 

19th Mar 

Be an Author 

Days 

 

Tues 

19th Mar 

Parent 

Consultations  

3.30pm – 

6.00pm 

Weds 

20th Mar 

Foxes Class 

worship 

9.15am 

Weds 

20th Mar 

Reception 

Parents drop-

in 

2.00pm – 

3.00pm 

Thurs 

21st Mar 

Parent 

Consultations 

4.30pm – 

7.00pm 

Mon 25th 

Mar 

Easter worship 

-Parents 

Welcome 

KS1 – 

9.30am 

KS2 – 

2.00pm 

Weds 

27th Mar 

Easter Egg 

decorating 

competition 

 

Weds 

27th Mar 

Easter Cake 

Sale 

2.30pm 

 

 


